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PRAYER BOOK & HELLO 
 

Drive by and pick up a Book of Common 
Prayer to follow along with our Morning 
Prayer and Compline services. Drive up to the 
sidewalk outside the Parish Offices to pick up 
a Prayer Book and say hello to Rev. Jess+ on 
Saturday, November 14th between 11 am and 
noon. All the Prayer Books will be borrowed 
from our church sanctuary until we return to 
in-person worship. We hope using Trinity 
Prayer Books will bring a piece of our church 
home to you! 

 
 

 

Thank you Trinity!! 
 
Each of you have blessed my family in so many ways 
with your beautiful cards, your caring phone calls, 
memorials, flowers and the wonderful assortment of 
desserts at this difficult sad time. 
 
You are truly a Trinity family and I have been so 
blessed. 
 
My heartfelt thanks and 
love to each of you from 
our family. 
 

- Bobbie Nelson 

ALL SAINTS SUNDAY 
 
On Sunday Nov. 1st Trinity will 
celebrate All Saints Sunday. On 
this day we remember all who 
have died during the past year. 
Those who have died from our 
Trinity family include: William 
Wells Fitchett, Carolyn Lowery, 
Judy Wiseman, Bruce Nelson. 

Please let us know if you have someone 
special that you would like to include in the 
prayers, especially someone whose death has 
been caused by exposure to COVID-19. 

Wednesday Bible Study 
 
Join Rev. Jess for a Bible Study on stories 
from Genesis to Exodus using Exploring 
the Bible. Time: 7:00 PM  
 
Oct 28, 2020 

                   Nov 4, 2020   
                   Nov 11, 2020   
                   Nov 18, 2020  

 
Zoom Meeting:  
https://zoom.us/j/92171725190?
pwd=VUF3M2RSTkxWSy84Y2NyNWpPRXo3dz09 

DAYLIGHT SAVINGS TIME  
 

It’s time to ‘fall back’. Before you 
go to bed on Saturday, October 
31st, turn your clocks back one 
hour to mark the end of daylight 
savings time. 

THANKS 
 

Trinity is sincerely grateful for the talented 
and faithful musicianship of Valori Pague 
over the last six years. As she departs from 
Trinity, we want to wish her many blessings 
on her next musical venture. If you would 
like to personally thank Valori, send your 

note or card to the parish office and we will make 
sure she receives it. Again, thank you Valori for 
blessing our church with joyful noise! 

https://zoom.us/j/92171725190?pwd=VUF3M2RSTkxWSy84Y2NyNWpPRXo3dz09
https://zoom.us/j/92171725190?pwd=VUF3M2RSTkxWSy84Y2NyNWpPRXo3dz09
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Dear Trinity, 
 Grace and peace to all of you! 
 

 I recorded a video for the Day School’s chapel service to talk about 
Halloween with my puppy, Bear. He was not a happy camper. See, I 
made him wear a pumpkin outfit to ask the preschoolers to think about 
the things God has made that makes them smile just like a Jack-o-lantern. 
It might not surprise you that I could not stop smiling and laughing at 
poor Bear’s expense, which I don’t think he appreciated. Smiling, 
laughter, joy—these are all things that we need right now as the 
exhaustion and stressfulness of the pandemic is laying heavy on our 
hearts and minds. What has made you smile lately? Maybe it’s a bulldog 
dressed as a pumpkin? Or maybe your child or grandchild made you laugh at one of their silly knock-
knock jokes? Or maybe it was the sunrise or watching a baseball game? Whatever it may be, know that 
God brings signs of his joy into our lives so that we know he is present even in the midst of our 
hardships. 
 As we continue to navigate the complexities of this pandemic, it is important for us to look for joy 
and love around us because that is what gives us the strength to get through hard times. Throughout 
Jesus’ ministry he knew that his time on earth would be cut short. He found strength in the love and 
friendships he had with his disciples, and in the joy of sharing meals with his followers. Between the 
trick questions the Pharisees were bombarding him with and his disciples sometimes not understanding 
what he was trying to say, probably caused Jesus to smile quite often. As the saying goes, laughter is the 
best medicine, and so is joy of God. My prayer for all of you is that the joy, love and laughter of God 
blesses your life and helps you stay hopeful and faithful right now. 
 I also give thanks to all of you in my prayers and look forward to celebrating the Holiday season 
with all of you. It will be different from past years, but we will still give thanks to our God for the joy 
and love he brings to our lives. I hope you and your family will join me for worship and study throughout 
November and December. Here is the upcoming schedule: 
 

       Morning Prayer: Sundays at 9 am on Zoom 
            Compline: Sundays at 5 pm on Facebook Live 
       Prayer for Our Nation: Tuesday, November 3rd at 8 am 

Join Rev. Jess on our Facebook page for prayer on Tuesday morning to pray for our nation and 
for peace in our world. 
 

Thanksgiving Service: Thursday, November 26th at 10 am 
Celebrate Thanksgiving with Trinity with Morning Prayer at 10 am on our website. 
  
Advent Bible Study: Wednesdays, December 2nd-December 23rd at 7 pm on Zoom 
Join Rev. Jess and the Trinity community in studying the Christmas story of our savior coming 
into the world. 
  
Family Advent Service: Sundays, November 29th-December 21st at 10:30 am on Zoom 
Everyone is welcome to participate in our interactive Sunday morning worship for children and 
youth that will focus on the season of Advent and learning the story of Christmas. This service 
will be about 15 to 20 minutes throughout December. Invite your friends, family, children and 
grandchildren to worship with us!  

  
May God’s peace and joy calm our hearts and minds in this upcoming season of anticipation and grace! 
  

God bless, 
Rev. Jess+ 

Jess’s Message 
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TRUMPETER ARTICLE DEADLINE 

Please submit your December articles to 
marthab28@verizon.net by  

November 20, 2020 

FOOD FOR THOUGHT 
 

Trinity Church has been 
involved in the Baltimore 
County Public School’s “Food 
for Thought Program” since 
2016.  We have provided 

weekend food backpacks during the school 
year to Warren Elementary students 
identified as food insecure.  This year, 
Trinity’s Vestry has approved a monthly 
check to be sent to the “Food for Thought” 
office from October through May.  The 
money will be used to purchase grocery gift 
cards to distribute to families in 
need.   Warren Elementary will still be one 
of the school’s receiving assistance.    
 
Thank you for your continued support! 
 

-Sue Berry- 

Happy November  
Birthday to: 

  1  Lynn Jones 
      Joyce Lynagh  
  3  Maxon Tirocchi 
  5  Douglas Anderson III 
  7  Rob Eberman 
      Larissa Maits 
      Brian Miller, Sr. 
  8  Jonathan Deford 
  9  Isabella Lipira 
10  Liz Deford 
11 Nancy Eitel 
      Roy Lancraft 
14  Kathleen Hogans 
16  Bill Troy 
 

18  Brian Miller, Jr. 
      Damion Dengler 
      Kathleen MacDougall 
19  Ross Jones 
22 Ella Hogans 
      Russ Tagg 
23 Roger Eve 
25  J.R. Owens 
      Adele Frick 
26  Betty Elder 
      Barb Newton 
27 William Bausman 
30 Susan Wiley 
 Adam Feigenbaum 

SUNDAY SCHOOL 

During October, the children read stories in their Bibles about “Noah”.   On October 
18th, eight children participated in  our 2nd  “Zoom” meeting.   We watched a short 
children’s video about Noah and then the children shared their “Ark” projects with 
each other.  There was a lively discussion about what each child would take if they 
traveled on the Ark.   During November, our class will read stories about 
“Moses”.   The next Zoom meeting will be held on November 15th. 

-Sue Berry- 
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SUNDAY WORSHIP 

9:00 am Morning Prayer

https://zoom.us/j/97616559610?pwd=djFlcmhudkhDQUVVZmZaQ25vUVRMdz09   
 

5:00 pm Compline 
 

Compline will be held on Sunday evening on Facebook Live. A  Facebook account is not 
needed to access the service. Here is the Facebook link:  
 

  https://www.facebook.com/TrinityChurchLG/ 

Join Zoom Meeting 

https://zoom.us/j/97616559610?pwd=djFlcmhudkhDQUVVZmZaQ25vUVRMdz09
https://www.facebook.com/TrinityChurchLG/

